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University of Michigan - Guidelines for Banners on Buildings 
 

The Banner Guidelines for building and light pole banner requests from individual unit applicants, is 
currently under review and as such, no new or pending banner requests are being processed at this 
time.  We will provide updates to the campus community as they become available. 
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